Getting things done — Newhall Gardens
#dundeewestend

I am grateful to the residents who last week highlighted to me that, in the
heavy rain, a large part of a tree in Newhall Gardens came down, landing on
the central grass area.

I drew this to the attention of the council’'s forestry team who very promptly
removed this last Thursday.
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